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Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
NSPCC Number Day is taking place on Friday 7th February and we are proud to be joining in! Throughout 
the day, the children will be immersed in a range of mathematical activities. There will also be a nationwide 
NSPCC TTRockstars battle taking place in KS2 and we aim to make the leaderboard once again!  
  
All children are invited to dress up as a number for the day. In previous years, children have worn t-shirts 
or tops with numbers already on them, clothes that have spots or stripes that could be counted, even 
spotty socks! Calculators, dice, a famous mathematician, anything goes! There will also be a prize for best 
dressed in each class too.  
  
The NSPCC is a fantastic charity supporting vulnerable children all over the country, we have therefore set 
up a ‘Just Giving Page’ where you can donate online by following:  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution that can be made by visiting our JustGiving page: 
justgiving.com/page/oxhey-first-school-5 and the money raised could help the NSPCC run its ‘Speak out - 
Stay safe’ programme to help children understand what abuse is and what to do if they're scared or 
worried, a fantastic cause I’m sure you’ll agree.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
  

Mrs Taylor 
Maths Leader  
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